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Davies, Amy (City of Lincoln Council)

From: LN Planning <LNplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 26 February 2018 11:05
To: Technical Team (City of Lincoln Council)
Subject: RE: 2018/0276/RG3

Dear Sir/Madam 

Thank you for consulting the Environment Agency on the above planning application.  
 
We do not wish to comment on this application although we do recommend that the applicant view our Flood Risk 
Assessment standing advice which can be found here: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/flood-risk-assessment-standing-advice#vulnerable-developments-standingadvice 

Should you require any additional information, or wish to discuss these matters further, please do not hesitate to 
contact me on the number below. 

Kind regards, 

Keri Monger 
Sustainable Places – Planning Adviser | Lincolnshire and Northamptonshire 
Environment Agency | Nene House, Pytchley Road Industrial Estate, Pytchley Lodge Road, Kettering, NN15 6JQ  
 
keri.monger@environment-agency.gov.uk | Please note our new team inbox email address 
LNplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk  
Direct Dial: 020 847 48545 | Team Dial: 020 302 53536 
 

 
 

 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: developmentteam@lincoln.gov.uk [mailto:developmentteam@lincoln.gov.uk]  
Sent: 21 February 2018 11:35 
To: LN Planning  
Subject: Consultation on Planning Application 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Please find attached consultation for Planning application reference 2018/0276/RG3 
 
Regards 
 
Development Team 
City of Lincoln Council 
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